
 

CIRCULAR 

  

 

Subject: Thrilling Announcement: School Reopening After a Fun-Filled Summer Break..! 
 
 
Get Ready for an Exciting Session..! 
 

 
Dear Esteemed Parents, 

Affectionate and effervescent greetings from STEM School..! 
 

We are absolutely over the moon to welcome back our brilliant students after what we hope 

was a spectacular summer break. Mark the date, Monday, June 9, 2025, Because that’s when 

the adventure begins..! Get ready to dive into another unforgettable Session of learning, 

laughter, and limitless possibilities. 

To help ease our young stars back on track, We’re kicking off the first week with a Half-day 

Schedule (June 9–14), Before jumping into our regular Full-day Timetable from June 16th.  

Here’s how the Plan looks for Reopening Week: 

• Grades 9 & 10: 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM 

• Nursery to Grade 2: 8:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

• Grades 3 to 8: 8:30 AM to 12:45 PM 

Special Note: From June 9th to June 14th, Students will be getting their zen on with exciting 

preparations for National Yoga Day. 

We can’t wait to see those smiling faces and sparkling eyes as we team up to make this 

Session one for the Records. Thank you for being the Wind beneath our Wings—your support 

makes all the difference..! 

 

With Cheerful Regards, 

STEM School. 

Date: JUNE 05, 2025. 

 


